Republic of the PHilippines
Department of Education

Bids and Awards Committee V

NOTICE OF CLARIFICATION ON THE REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF

INTEREST
PROJECT : Procurement of Consulting Services of the Events
Management Services for the 2024 HROD
Convention
PROJECT No. - 2024c-BHROD1(004)-BV-CB-040
DATE : September 24, 2024

All concerned are hereby notified that the submission and opening of the
eligibility documents for the above-said project as indicated in the
Request for Expression of Interest is hereby clarified to be scheduled at

10:00 A.M. of October 1, 2024 to be consistent with the bidding
documents.

This Notice is hereby issued for the information and guidance of all

prospective bidders.
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For your information and guidance.
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